
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY

N O T I C E

Notice is hereby given to the Bar and all interested parties that the Clerk’s Office for the 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of New Jersey will be closed on Monday,
December 24, 2001 and Monday, December 31, 2001.

James J. Waldron, Clerk
United States Bankruptcy Court

Dated: November 7, 2001


